P.O. Box 42,

Fisher,
A.C.T. 2611
18-2-02

The Manager,
Museum Review Secretariat.

Dear Ms Harrison,

Just a few comments to add the voices of wife and myself. Our
first impression of visiting the Museum was delight. First for
the warm attitude of both staff and volunteers, secondly for
absence of an institutional attitude throughout . Friends from
inter-state also expressd similar views.

As retired people we have infequent visits due to need of
travelling using two buses each way, consequently these visits
offer extreme pleasure as we move around and enjoy the
comprehensive catering as well as the exhibits. Our
membership of the FRIENDS group is a further benefit.

The atmosphere and vision ccupies a prominent cultural
attraction for young and old as well as being a national
treasure.

Yours sincerely, %/\
e

( Rev J7A. Murray. AM)



